ACEC Missouri

2025 Environmental & Energy Conference SPEAKER



Stephen M. Hall
Director, Air Pollution Control Program
Missouri Department of Natural Resources

BIOGRAPHY

Stephen Hall became director of the Air Pollution Control Program on Aug. 25, 2021. He oversees approximately 91 full-time team members whose duties range from permit writing, rulemaking, air monitoring, emissions inventory and helping stakeholders comply with their permits.

Steve has worked for the department for 24 years and for the Air Program for the last 15 years. Most recently, he served as the chief of the program's Air Quality Analysis Section. Before working for the State of Missouri, Stephen taught high school Algebra I and Physics. Stephen holds a Master of Business Administration from Franklin Pierce College, Rindge NH, with undergraduate double majors in Physics and Mathematics from Gordon College, Wenham, MA.